Jag, 7. Oktober 1999

Prasidium

In by Seite:

Betreff:

Datum: Wed, 6 Oct 1999 15:22:07 +0200

Von: Kees den Ouden <c.d.ouden@colo.nl>

An: "daniel.sommer@ivto.com" <daniel.sommer@ivto.com>

Dear Daniel,

After two terms our President Cees Beuk will withdraw from office. In these 8 years he completed a lot of work for the benefit of our organisation. It 's my conviction that he deserves a very special memory and honourship, to be given in his final General Meeting in Montreal.

I donot really esteem myself to be the first person in charge with this matter. This should be either the IVTO-board, or some other member(s). However I would regret if nobody thinks he/she is in charge.

Therefore I would like to put forward the discrete question whether anybody is arranging anything.

If there is something for me to do, please let me know. I know the relationship between the two of you had its ups and downs, but I am sure you will agree that Cees must get the appreciation he deserves.

Nank you for your attention. Waiting for your answer I remain,

yours sincerely Kees den Ouden